
 

The District is assessing its current campus safety practices and reviewing national best 
practices to determine the best way to secure the Grossmont and Cuyamaca College 

campuses. Open forums are being held for students and employees to give input on campus 
safety needs and experiences. To ensure sufficient time for dialogue, sessions are being 

limited to 40 participants per forum.  Additional forums will be scheduled if needed. 

 

To participate in one of the forums, follow the instructions below to sign up and receive a link 
to the Zoom meeting. 

   

   WHEN 
GROSSMONT COLLEGE CUYAMACA COLLEGE 

February 25 @ 1:30pm-3:00pm February 24 @ 11:00am-12:30pm 
March 1 @ 2:00pm-3:30pm March 2 @ 1:00pm-2:30pm 

 

   WHERE 
   Zoom Links and Sign Up Required 

• February 24 @ 11:00am for Cuyamaca Register Here 
• February 25 @ 1:30pm for Grossmont Register Here 
• March 1 @ 2:00pm for Grossmont Register Here 
• March 2 @ 1:00pm for Cuyamaca Register Here 

 

Student Survey Results 

Employee Survey Results 
For questions, please contact the Director of Public Safety at Nicole.Conklin@gcccd.edu  

 

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIqc--prDorE9ZfvxeXS_6ollDK_7DnJc5Q
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUlfu2rpjktGdw___wQnDunxeTfAvVFdciT
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYod--tqjouE9U11L2e7QSZwKxbYNDm4V-o
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIrfu2hrTguEtX2nWbprD7ASuF6Uo1OFCqT
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1xVLQ1H1LP5HRFIQqDUJccQbG_7XVdgCfPu6qxQdwFpM/edit#slide=id.gb60152a848_1_110
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1xVLQ1H1LP5HRFIQqDUJccQbG_7XVdgCfPu6qxQdwFpM/edit#slide=id.gb60152a848_1_110
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1r4PHCQ_8X5PUb-m7FY_YdZIhhNARJb5v1blC9uV2uKw/edit#slide=id.gb60152a848_1_110
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1r4PHCQ_8X5PUb-m7FY_YdZIhhNARJb5v1blC9uV2uKw/edit#slide=id.gb60152a848_1_110
mailto:Nicole.Conklin@gcccd.edu

